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Hi there!  I am Bevin Holmberg, and I live in Falmouth.  I VERY strongly support the
interim use of the Berlin Subdivision corridor as a bike and pedestrian trail, as 
recommended by the Rail Use Advisory Council.
This is such a wonderful opportunity for Maine to encourage healthy and safe habits.  
I have lived in other states where trails are plentiful, and it improves traffic, the 
environment, and the happiness of many a bicyclist/pedestrian.  It also has the 
potential to strengthen the value of homes and businesses nearby.  I would be way 
more likely to want a house near a bike trail vs. a busy road.   I ride my bike as often 
as possible.  I prefer it to my car, even in the winter.  But sometimes, I don't feel safe 
riding on the road with distracted drivers or littered shoulders.
Thank you so much for your consideration!
Bevin Holmberg, Falmouth


